
 

 

CCH/APH 
          
29th September 2017 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Year 7 - Launch for Success Evening 
 
I am writing to invite you to a ‘Launch for Success’ evening on Tuesday 10th October 2017 
from 4.15pm - 6.30pm. This is an excellent opportunity to discuss how your child is settling in 
to secondary school with their form tutor.  The department teams will also be running some 
core subject workshop sessions in the hope that all parents of year 7 pupils can attend. 
Refreshments will be available in Foodtopia.  This event is for parents only, there is no need 
for your child to attend. 
 
Our main presentation of the evening will take place in the Main Hall at 5pm. We hope that 
now your child has settled at Werneth School, information on the following points will be 
relevant; 
• Your child's 5 year learning journey; 
• What their learning journey involves and how things have changed in the past couple 

of years; 
• How we track progress; 
• Understanding reports. 
 
Maths, English and Science workshops will be taking place.  Please tick in the box provided 
to enable us to plan for your attendance and return the slip below to the main office. 
 
We look forwarding to welcoming you to Werneth School on 10th October. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
C. Cherrington  
Yr 7 House Inclusion Manager 
 
 ----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Launch for Success Evening 
 
Child’s name: __________________________    Form: _______ 
 
I/We will be attending the Launch for Success evening and would like to see my child’s Form 
tutor. 
 
 I would like to attend the following sessions; 
 
 5.30pm Maths     6.00pm Maths 

 5.30pm English     6.00pm English 

5.30pm Science     6.00pm Science 

Signed: ____________________________ Parent/Carer 


